
Dee. 13, 1932.

Laura Clipin
317 Cheyenne Rd.
Colorado Springs, Col.

Dear Madam: -

We acknowledge with thanks receipt of your valued 
order of the 9th instant and are forwarding same to you 
by parcel post.

We reget that our stock of Tuma-Toner has not been 
replenished and would suggest that you communicate with 
Murphy and Company, 59 E. 9th Street, New York City, who 
carry in stock Elephant Toner which is also made in Ger­
many and with which we believe you will be able to obtain 
the results that you require.

Thanking you for your valued patronage, we are

Yours very truly,

TG/HL


